
 A Highways England notification 

 

A303 road markings and stud replacement 

Approximate location Stopgate to Southfields 

20 to 26 April 2021 

 

Highways England operates, maintains and improves England’s 

motorways and major A roads.   

 

The road markings and studs in sections of this area have 

reached the end of their design life and need to be replaced.  

 

The work will be carried out in phases, overnight Monday to 

Friday, between the hours of 8pm and 6am the following 

morning. Road closures and locally signed diversions will be in 

place. Please accept our apologies in advance for any 

inconvenience which may be caused.  

 
 
 
 
 



 

Our ref: 608863 

 

We’ll make every effort to ensure the impact on the local community 

is kept to a minimum. 

 

We always aim to work to programme, however unforeseen 

circumstances or adverse weather conditions may mean changes.  

We’ll keep you updated via advance roadside warning signs, but 

please also monitor www.trafficengland.com              

 

If you would like further information about this work, please contact 

Highways England Customer Contact Centre on Tel: 0300 123 5000 

(open 24/7) or by email: info@highwaysengland.co.uk  

 

For up to date information on all our works in the South West please 

follow us on Twitter @HighwaysSWEST  

 

http://www.trafficengland.co/

